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 (Fax : 2869 6794) 

 
18 December 2004 

 
Miss Salumi Chan 
Clerk to Panel on Public Service 
Legislative Council 
Legislative Council Building 
8 Jackson Road, Central, Hong Kong 
 
 
Dear Miss Chan, 
 

Post-retirement Employment 
 

 Further to my earlier letter today, in response to press enquiries, I wish to 
state the following: 
 

a) I have not been invited by the Legislative Council in writing to attend 
any Committee.  In my view, it would be most inappropriate and 
improper for me as a non-civil servant to attend a meeting of a 
Legislative Council Committee which will discuss Government policies. 

 
b) The cultural aspects of West Kowloon is regarded by CSB as cultural 

work, and thus fall within the areas of work approved by the 
Government in March 2004 for me to undertake. 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
(Elaine Chung Lai-kwok) 

 
 
cc : Mr. P. H. Li (fax : 2523 6416) 
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